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TO:  Eileen Donoghue, City Manager  

FROM: Christine Clancy, P.E., City Engineer 

DATE:  May 23, 2019 

RE: C. Mercier – Request City Manager Find Ways and Means to have Spring Street 
Paved 

  
DPW and Engineering reviewed the condition of Spring Street and patched potholes and 
roadway depressions with pavement to provide initial improvements.  As for a full limit 
pavement restoration, there is not a current plan to incorporate Spring Street into an upcoming 
paving list. This request has been noted and Spring Street will be considered in future years of 
paving lists for when other paving is considered in the vicinity of Spring Street.  Since it is an 
unaccepted public right-of-way, capital funds instead of Ch. 90 funds will have to be utilized to 
pave the street.  
 
In the meantime, DPW and Engineering can monitor this area and patch potholes or other 
depressions as necessary.  
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
CC: Ralph Snow, DPW Commissioner 
 


